Appendix BL

Application for alcohol licence

We the residents of coral street, and the neighbouring streets, would like to submit our objection for the
application of an alcohol licence made by Pavan Rajesh Pattni for Units 2,4,5,6,7,8, 2-16 Loughborough
road, LE4 5LD.

Our grounds for the objection are as follows;

Our main concern is the possibility of an increase in crime and disorder in our community. Which will only
cause further public nuisance.

Our main objection is the serving of alcohol could attract unsavoury characters and is not fair on the
people residing nearby. The residential area is not an appropriate place and is conducive to the
environment.

Youth often congregate outside and indeed during the recent riots had mobilised themselves around the
area, and there is no doubt that the consumption of alcohol would have further exacerbated the violence
and public disorder which already occurred. The area already suffers from drug abuse and consumption of
laughing gas. Alcohol will only add to the problem even more, when the community is seeking to live in
harmony.

We would also like to point out that the public notice was only displayed on the weekend of the 10% of
June, and indeed has been tampered with making it unclear as to when the timeframe of objection would
still be considered.
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